
 
1st Floor 

St Andrews House 
St Andrews Street 

Norwich 
NR2 4UH 

Tel: 01603 615667 
Email: nccma@care4free.net 

 
 
The Chalet Bungalow 
Watton Road 
Shropham 
Norfolk 
NR17 1DY 
 
Tel/fax. (01953) 499912 
E-mail: slmutch@ukonline.co.uk 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am a County Liaison Officer for Norfolk County Childminding Association and 
currently working with the Early Years Development  & Childcare Partnership. We’re 
working in line with the National Childcare Strategy, with the purpose to promote and 
recruit Registered Childminding as a career opportunity. 
 
Our planned recruitment activities include informing Parents and Carers of the 
opportunities open to them within Registering as a Childminder and we would 
appreciate your help of displaying the enclosed poster advising of the local 
Childminder Information Sessions that have been planned by the Early Years 
Development & Childcare Partnership in your area.  
  
You are a key part of the community and we hope that working in partnership, we can 
promote Quality standards and Registered childcare for children in your area. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah Mutch 



 
Thinking of becoming a 

Childminder? 
 

If you enjoy being with and caring for children 
why not come to a FREE information evening to 
find out more? 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

As a Childminder you’ll be able to: 
• Work from home 
• Get free training and support 
• Have an enjoyable and rewarding career 

and 
• There is financial help available for ANYONE 

becoming a registered childminder. 
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